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J. Fleming 
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Managing Director, Parks and Recreation  
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on September 13, 2016 resolved: 
 
3. That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering 

Services and City Engineer, the Managing Director, Planning and City Planner and the Managing 

Director, Parks and Recreation, the following actions be taken with respect to the London ON 

Bikes Cycling Master Plan:  

a) the Master Plan Report BE ACCEPTED;   

b) a Notice of Completion BE FILED with the Municipal Clerk;    

c) the Master Plan Report BE PLACED on public record for a 30-day review period; and, 
 
d) the Civic Administration BE DIRECTED to report back to the Civic Works Committee on a 

potential extension of the planned cycle track on Queens Avenue, from Colborne Street 
to Quebec Street.  (2016-T05) (ASAMENDED)  (3/13/CWC) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

  
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
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cc. J. Stanford, Director, Environmental , Fleet and Solid Waste 
 E. Soldo, Director, Roads and Transportation   
 A. Macpherson, Manager, Environmental and Parks Planning 

D. MacRae, Division Manager, Transportation Planning and Design  
J. Bruin, Landscape Architect 
J. Nethercott, Documentation Services Representative 
Chair and Member, Cycling Advisory Committee   
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